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Request for Decision United Townships of Head, Clara & Maria CotWhole  

Type of Decision 

Meeting 

Date 

Friday, September 30, 2016 Report 

Date 

Friday, September 23, 2016 

Decision 

Required 
X Yes  No 

Priority 
X High  Low 

Direction 
X 

Information 

Only 
 

Type of 

Meeting 
X Open  Closed 

Review of Recycling and Garbage Statistics - 
Report #30/09/16/1201 

Subject:  
Review of the most recent statistics as it relates to recycling and garbage – commercial operators. 

RECOMMENDATION:  
 

BACKGROUND/EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:   
Staff members noted the widening gap between the number of bags of garbage vs. recycling being 
collected from our commercial operators. 
 
Information readily available has been collected to review.  Additional information will be provided 
at a later date – recommendations for changes to be determined over the winter months. 

Options/Discussion:  

Policy Impact:   
As per policy. 

Others Consulted: 
Gayle Watters, Admin Assistant, Bill Donnelly, Waste Management 
 

Approved and Recommended by the Clerk 

Melinda Reith,  

Municipal Clerk          M Reith 

 


